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Contact: Dean Sharafi 

28 June 2021  

Nicola Cusworth 
Chair 
Economic Regulation Authority 
PO Box 8469 
Perth WA 6849 

 

 

 

Dear Nicola 

 

Response to ERA’s report on the 2021-22 Ancillary Services Requirements 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide response to the ERA’s audit of the 2021-22 Ancillary 
Services Report. 
 
AEMO acknowledges the approval of the requirements set out in the report and the ERA’s 
request to provide an update to the ERA on the adequacy of the revised Load Following 
Ancillary Service requirements in early 2022. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Dean Sharafi 
Acting, Executive General Manager – Western Australia 


